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On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to join with the Canadian 

Institute for Plumbing and Heating and the Mechanical Contractors Association of 

Canada to recognize World Plumbing Day on March 11. 

We don’t often take time to think about the pipes that bring clean water into our 

homes and communities. This annual event is a great opportunity to celebrate the 

contributions of the plumbing industry. Canada’s plumbing professionals are critical 

to public health, they support sustainability and they help protect the infrastructure 

we rely on every day. Their efforts are also moving us forward in water conservation 

and energy efficiency.  

Thank you to all those who work hard every day to ensure we benefit from safe and 

efficient water systems. Please enjoy this day in your honour.  

Best wishes for continued success. 
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